
  

Broadway Road closed overnight near State 
Route 143 for bridge work 

 

Broadway Road will be closed in both directions between 52nd and 48th streets from 8 p.m. Monday, Jan. 
24, to 4 a.m. Tuesday, Jan. 25, for bridge work. At the same time, the 48th Street to Broadway Road 
connector ramp will be closed and eastbound Interstate 10 will be narrowed to four lanes at Broadway 
Road. The eastbound and westbound I-10 on-ramps at Broadway Road will remain open. 

• Eastbound detour: Drivers on Broadway Road who need to access eastbound Broadway Road 
should travel east on I-10, exit at Baseline Road and use eastbound Baseline Road to northbound 
Priest Drive to access Broadway Road east of the closure. Drivers on eastbound I-10 who need to 
access eastbound Broadway Road should exit at Baseline Road and use eastbound Baseline Road 
to northbound Priest Drive to access Broadway Road east of the closure.  

• Westbound detour: Drivers on Broadway Road who need to access westbound Broadway Road 
should travel west on I-10, exit at 40th Street and use southbound 40th Street to access Broadway 
Road west of the closure. Drivers on westbound I-10 who need to access westbound Broadway 
Road should exit at 40th Street and use southbound 40th Street to access Broadway Road west of 
the closure.   

   

 

  

Schedules are subject to change based on weather and other unforeseen factors. Stay #AheadOfTheCurve! For more 
information, call the Bilingual Project Hotline at 602.501.5505 or email Info@i10BroadwayCurve.com. You can also 
download the free mobile app, TheCurve or visit the project website at i10BroadwayCurve.com.  
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